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This bill is a blatant misuse of funds that should be going to real conservation, not the 

pockets of ranchers. This is not what the majority of the community wants and it is up 

to you to do the right thing. As a young adult, it is so disheartening to see science 

ignored for rancher interests. Securing the future of healthy lands should be top 

priority, not catering to one specific group of people. So many members of the 

community want to see wildlife treated properly and especially wolves. It is time to 

start protecting the animals that belong here and stop villainizing the wolf. Ranchers 

do not need more compensation for predation especially when it is normally deaths 

caused by other reasons. Please do not pass this bill. Thank you for your time.  


